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Under the asbestos hazard emergency response act (AHERA) of 1986, North Putnam Community

Schools are required to annually notify all school building occupants, or their legal guardians of the

availability and location of the asbestos management plans and of any post response action activities,

including periodic re-inspections and surveillance activities that are planned or in progress.

In July of 2021, the school system employed Micro-Air Inc., to conduct asbestos inspections of all

the school buildings in order to update and make corrections to the management plans. These

inspections were completed in July of 2011.

The school system must appoint a designated asbestos person or hire a designated asbestos

person to perform asbestos duties.

The management plans are available for public review at the administration office. This notice

satisfies the annual notice requirements for North Putnam Community Schools under the AHERA

standard.

Designated asbestos person

Dr. Terry Tippin
Director of Operations
North Putnam Community Schools


